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Self-Evaluation 
 
 At the 30th RCA General Conference held in Vienna on 15 September 
2001, the MSs were informed of the evaluation training/workshops intended to 
provide skills and tools to RCA MSs to undertake evaluation of RCA project 
activities.  The 3-part workshop included a 3-day training in April in Vienna, a 
2-month intermission period, and a 1-week follow-up workshop in Thailand in 
July 2001.  The 9 participants* who completed the workshop were tasked to do 
an evaluation of RCA training events specially those conducted under the joint 
UNDP/RCA/IAEA project RAS 97/030. 
 The MSs were requested to give support to these trainees who will do the 
evaluation exercise and prepare a report on the results of the exercise, which will 
be presented at the next RCA Meeting of National Representatives. 
 The selected trainees met on 11- 13 March 2002 in Vienna and presented 
the results of their study. 
  
Action:  MSs will be informed of the result of this evaluation, exercise, lessons 
learned and future activities. 
 
* CPR, IND, INS, ROK, MAL, PAK, PHI, THA, VIE. 


